Burke, Ruth A

From: Jody Spear <lacewingdl@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, July 28, 2018 11:57 AM

To: Crawford, Jeff S

Subject: Keep Maine's Air Clean!

Dear Jeffrey Crawford,

I live in Maine because of its clean water and air relative to other industrialized states. The Ozone Transport
Region (OTR) agreement protects us against pollution from those states downwind of us, and it must stay in
place. DEP's petition to take most of Maine out of the OTR would put us at risk of higher respiratory disease. It
would be a terrible mistake to weaken the agreement.

Sincerely,
Jody Spear



